

Tên:

Lớp: S6...

Ngày làm bài: Thứ, ngày/.....



Đọc:

KET READING INTENSIVE

A. KET READING: PART 2

- Pre-reading:

1. What do you think the teenagers will talk about?

- A. Their school subjects
- B. Their homes
- C. Their favorite food

2. One of the houses is probably in...

- A. a city
- B. a forest
- C. a mountain

- Reading:

PART 2 Questions 7-13

For each question, choose the correct answer.

	Son Bo	Mario	Abdul
7. Which person doesn't have a bookshelf?	A	B	C
8. Which person's house has a garage too full for a car?	A	B	C
9. Which person lives in the countryside?	A	B	C
10. Which person has a room for visitors in his house?	A	B	C
11. Which person has two fridges in his house?	A	B	C
12. Which person's house has the biggest garage?	A	B	C
13. Which person lives with the most people?	A	B	C

Three teenagers describe their home

Son Bo



My house is in the city and has four bedrooms. My parents have the biggest room and it has a big, double bed. The other bedrooms are smaller and belong to me, my brother and any guests we may have. There is a garage next to the house where my parents park both their cars. My house is blue, but we want to paint it white. There is a large, wooden bookshelf in the living room.

Mario



I live in a small house in a small village with my uncle. This house has two big bedrooms, a bathroom, a kitchen with one fridge and a dining room. Our garage is at the back of the house and it only has room for one car. I have a lot of books and I now want to buy a wooden bookshelf. There is a very old blue gate at the end of the garden. My uncle is painting it white.

Abdul



The kitchen in my house is very big and there is a very big fridge. There are metal shelves around the wall. The living room has a very big television and a DVD player. I also have a large bookshelf for my DVDs. There is a garage next door but there is no room to put a car in it. This is because there is a washing machine and a second fridge. I live with my older brother. The house is a five-minute walk to the town centre.

B. KET READING: PART 3

- Pre-reading: Predict the topic. Choose one:

This article is probably about...

- A. A girl who became famous because of her singing.
- B. A teenager who traveled around the world by boat.
- C. A girl who lived in New Zealand and opened a museum.

- Reading:

PART 3 Questions 14-18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Starting at the age of 14, my cousin Laura Dekker went on a journey to sail on her own around the world. She had the help of her parents but all other people in her country did everything they could to stop her. However, Laura completed her journey when she was 16 years old, which made her the youngest person to ever sail around the world on her own.

Laura was born on September 20th, in 1995, in New Zealand, during a 7-year sailing trip by her parents. As a family, they travelled for another 5 years before returning to Holland. At the age of 10 she bought her first boat from money that she earned by doing all kinds of different jobs. She sailed this boat alone around Holland and the North Sea. In May 2009 she sailed alone across England, a trip that made her want to sail around the world. That was her biggest dream.



In 2009, she started to prepare for this trip. After many difficulties, because everybody in her country thought she was too young for something like that, she completed her trip around the world on her boat, *Guppy*, on January 21st in 2012. After finishing her world trip, Laura kept on sailing. She now lives on her boat, *Guppy*, at a small place by the sea, in New Zealand, together with her husband Daniel.

14. Laura went on her long journey
 - A. with her parents.
 - B. by herself.
 - C. with her husband.
15. What does the writer say was special about Laura's age?
 - A. No one younger than her has done what she did.
 - B. She is the oldest person to sail round the world.
 - C. She was the youngest person to sail to New Zealand.
16. To pay for her first boat she
 - A. saved up money for 5 years.
 - B. asked her parents for the money.
 - C. went to work.
17. Who said she wasn't old enough to go sailing?
 - A. her parents
 - B. people in her country
 - C. her husband
18. What is the best title for the article?
 - A. An amazing teenager
 - B. How to sail a boat
 - C. A wonderful sailing holiday

Tên:

Lớp: S6...

Ngày giao bài: Thứ, ngày/.....

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ, ngày/.....



Ngữ pháp:

Độc:

Mini Test:

KET READING INTENSIVE

A. EXTRA VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	department store (n)	cửa hàng bách hóa	4	university (n)	trường đại học
2	capital city (n)	thủ đô	5	transport (n)	phương tiện giao thông
3	holiday place (n)	địa điểm nghỉ dưỡng			

*Note: *n = noun: danh từ.*

*Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** vào vở ghi.

B. HOMEWORK

GRAMMAR

I. Choose the correct answers.

0. Students _____ use their mobile phones during the lessons.

A. should

B. need to

☒ C. mustn't

1. You _____ wear a seatbelt when you drive. It's the law.

A. must

B. should

C. don't need to

2. You _____ bring a water bottle. There are water machines here.

A. mustn't

B. should

C. don't need to

3. You _____ eat more vegetables. They're good for your health.

A. must

B. should

C. mustn't

4. You _____ touch the hot pan. It's very dangerous!

A. should

B. need to

C. mustn't

5. We _____ hurry. The match starts in 10 minutes!

A. need to

B. shouldn't

C. mustn't

II. Match to make meaningful sentences.

0. If I do this exercise,	a. I will improve my English.
1. Unless you eat breakfast,	b. she won't pass the test.
2. If I see Anna,	c. I will visit my grandma.
3. Unless she studies more,	d. I will tell her the news.
4. If I have time this weekend,	e. you won't sleep well.
5. If you drink too much coffee,	f. you won't have enough energy.

0. <u>a</u>	1. ____	2. ____	3. ____	4. ____	5. ____
-------------	---------	---------	---------	---------	---------

III. Fill in the blanks with IF or UNLESS.

0. You'll get wet if you don't take an umbrella.
- I'll help you with your homework _____ you ask me.
 - _____ we leave now, we'll miss the beginning of the film.
 - I won't join the game _____ I finish my homework first.
 - She won't improve _____ she practices every day.
 - The teacher will be angry _____ we're late again.
 - _____ you listen carefully, you won't understand the instructions.

IV. Complete the text with the correct words/phrases. Use each word only ONCE.

must	don't need to	mustn't	shouldn't	need to	should
-----------------	---------------	---------	-----------	---------	--------

Staying Safe and Healthy at School

To stay safe and healthy at school, there are some important rules you (0) must follow. For example, you (1) _____ run in the hallways because someone could get hurt. You also (2) _____ wash your hands before lunch to avoid getting sick.

In P.E. class, you (3) _____ wear the right shoes so you can move safely. You (4) _____ eat too many sweets during break; try eating some fruit instead! And remember, you (5) _____ bring water from home. You can get water at school.

V. Finish the sentences so that they are true to you.

0. If I am late for school, my mother will be angry.

- Unless the weather is nice this weekend, _____.
- Unless you wear your helmet, _____.
- If we arrive at the cinema early, _____.
- If you don't drink enough water, _____.
- If I study hard for the test, _____.

Lưu ý:

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài.

PART 2 Questions 7-13

For each question, choose the correct answer.

	Nokyo	Lester	Barmouth
7. Which city can you go for a swim in?	A	B	C
8. Which city can't you fly to?	A	B	C
9. Which city has a museum free for students?	A	B	C
10. Which city has a university outside of the centre?	A	B	C
11. Which city has a very good bus service?	A	B	C
12. Which city has poor transport to get to?	A	B	C
13. Which city has a castle you climb up to?	A	B	C

Three cities to live in**Nokyo**

Nokyo is one of the biggest cities in the country. There is a large airport five miles from the city centre. The railway station is also big, and you can go to anywhere in the country from there. Visitors to the city can learn about the country's history at the museum next to the bus station. Students don't have to pay to get in. There is also a big castle on top of the hill. A new university is being built in the city centre.

Lester

Lester is a city which doesn't have an airport. It's far from the capital city. There is a railway station but there is only one train every hour to the capital. The train takes four hours. There is a museum, but it is very small and has old cars and buses. Students pay one pound and adults two pounds to enter. There is a department store in the centre which has five floors. There is a restaurant on floor five.

Barmouth

There are many hotels in Barmouth. It is a very popular holiday place. There is a very long beach. You can fly there but the train is much better. There are two lovely old theatres. One of the big universities is in this city and many students live near it. The university is not in the city centre but there is a bus every ten minutes. Tourists stay at the many hotels near the beach and the city centre. There is also a castle next to the harbour, right on the beach.